PhotoLife



Your child's school photos will be taken

- on Friday 12th June 2020
- at Silverdale Normal School

View and purchase your child's photos online



- Look out for your Child's Photo Keycode that they will bring home a couple of weeks after PhotoDay.
- Use your unique Photo Kéycode to view your child's photos at www.photolife.co.nz
- Orders placed before the Free Delivery Expiry
 Date will be bulk printed and delivered to the
 school for your child to bring home.

Exciting New Product Online

Create Your Own Portrait Photo Pack

Simply purchase the first sheet of portrait photo/s for \$16.00. Go to your Shopping Cart and all the other portrait photo sizes and sheets will be available to you for just \$5.00 per sheet.

Order the number and size of photo sheets that YOU want!

FAQs about PhotoLife's Online Ordering System

1. When will my child's photos be ready to view Online?

As soon as you receive your Photo Keycode you can go online and view your child's photographs. Class Group, Portraits, Sports Teams and Cultural Groups (if photographed) will be added into the Photo Keycode over the school year.

2. Can anyone else see my child's photo Online?

In order to view your child's photos you have to have the unique Photo Keycode. Without this code no one else can see your child's photos.

3. How can I make sure I get the FREE DELIVERY offer?

PhotoLife gives a "free delivery" period of approximately 3 weeks from the date the Photo Keys are dispatched to the School. It is best to go online straight away and place your order.

The Expiry Date of the "free delivery" period for your child's school is clearly shown on the website and automatically expires when that date is reached.

4. What happens once the "free delivery" period expires?

All of the orders placed before the expiry will be bulk printed and then dispatched to the school for your child to bring home.

If you missed getting your order in before the expiry date then your order will be dispatched to the address typed in by the person placing the order. A \$6.00 Postage & Packing charge is automatically applied.

Sibling Photographs

If your school has approved for us to take Sibling Photographs you need to do the following:

- 1. Pick up a Sibling Photo Booking Form from the School Office **BEFORE** Photo Day.
- 2. **RETURN** the signed Booking Form listing your children's names and room numbers to the School Office **BEFORE** Photo Day.
- 3. If there is NO SIGNED FORM OUR PHOTOGRAPHERS ARE NOT AUTHORISED TO TAKE A SIBLING PHOTOGRAPH.

We are here to help

If you have any further questions Please contact us www.photolife.co.nz 09 262 1040 or 0800 501 040



PhotoLife